

www.oldpalaceprimary.co.uk



Dear Parents/Carers,

24th March 2023

## **Gilwell Park**

There are still places left for any Year 4 children wanting to go to Gilwell park on Wednesday 3rd - Friday 5th May 2023.

Unfortunately we are unable to book Mersea Island for the next academic year, which is the next residential they would have been invited to go on when they are in Year 5.

Bearing this in mind, Gilwell Park may be the only opportunity they have to go on a residential with overnight stays whilst at Old Palace.

Should you wish for your child/ren to attend Gilwell park, please email <a href="mailto:admin@oldpalace.towerhamlets.sch.uk">admin@oldpalace.towerhamlets.sch.uk</a> and you will receive further instructions. The cost for the trip is £95 which can be paid in installments.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. Manalo

Deputy Headteacher











